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Australian Securities Exchange Limited 

Level 40, Central Park 

152 – 158 St Georges Terrace  

PERTH WA 6000 

QUARTERLY ACTIVITIES REPORT – JUNE 2015 
 

 

Voyager Global Group Ltd (“Voyager” or “the Company”) (ASX Code: VGR) provides the 

following updates for its activities in the quarter: 

 
Voyager Transaction  

 

The Board advised during the quarter that the Company’s proposed acquisition of 

Voyager Global Choice Pty Ltd (Acquisition) will not be proceeding.  

 

The Company had previously extended the offer under its Prospectus until 15 May 2015.  

 

Following advice, including consideration of the protracted nature of the Acquisition and 

the current market conditions it was mutually agreed that the Acquisition would not 

proceed.  

 
Future Direction 

 

The Board are considering the future direction of the Company and are currently 

reviewing a number of opportunities in a variety of industry sectors. 

 

In the meantime, the Board expects to make an announcement to the market shortly 

regarding requesting the securities of the Company be re-instated to trading on the 

Australian Securities Exchange.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Chapman 

Director 
Voyager Global Group Ltd 
 
 

 


